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The deputies and alternate deputies to General Convention had a quiet year in 2013.  No meetings 
of General Convention or provincial synods required their attendance.  The deputation has worked 
on monitoring the diocese’s compliance with mandates from General Convention in 2012.  In 
addition the deputies have monitored ongoing communications from the House of Deputies and the 
HOB/D listserv for ongoing issues affecting governance of the church.   
 
A new deputation will be elected at the 31st Annual meeting of the diocesan convention to represent 
the diocese at the next meeting of General Convention in 2015 in Salt Lake City. 
 
Respectfully, 
Deputies and Alternate Deputies 
 


